
WVCAW comments sent Oct 1  Sept 30 2009
From: Joyce M Eden [comment@sonic.net]
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2009 11:51 AM
To: Thu Bui
Cc: ALEX J. SAGADY; Deborah Behles; Helen Kang
Subject: WVCAW comments sent Oct 1 & Sept 30, 2009

Hi Thu: For your convenience I am listing below the West Valley Citizens Air Watch 
comments submitted for the Proposed Major Facility Title V Operating Permit Renewal,
Lehigh Southwest Cement Company, Site # A0017 on Sept 30 and Oct 1, 2009:

1) WVCAW Comment letter submitted on Sept 30, 2009 (dated  Sept 29,
2009) via e-mail
         containing attachments #1 (EPA letter to Lehigh requesting testing 
information) and #2 (comment by Dr. Neil Carman)

2) WVCAW Comment letter submitted on Oct 1, 2009 by e-mail, followed by attachments 
#3, #4, #5 via e-mail:

#3 (WVCAW comment letter to EPA on Proposed Rule to reduce mercury in cement
kilns),

#4 (letter submitted by on behalf of WVCAW, and others, by the Environmental
Law and Justice Clinic GGU School of Law to EPA on Proposed Rule to reduce mercury 
in cement kilns)

#5  (SCC Medical Association letter to EPA on Proposed Rule to reduce 
mercury in cement kilns)

3) Comment Letter Memorandum of Technical Comments submitted on behalf of WVCAW by 
Alex Sagady on Oct 1, 2009 via e-mail including exhibits 1
- 6.

Thanks, Joyce M Eden, West Valley Citizens Air Watch, 408 973 1085
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